
Jumpn Gymnastics, Inc. 
 
May 4, 2018 
 
An open letter to all of our dedicated staff, athlete members and their parents, volunteers, friends and the 
communities we serve: 
 
2018 is a year of many changes to our Jumpn Gymnastics operations in the Zimmerman and Princeton 
communities and surrounding areas.  It is well known that for at least the past few years, we have been actively 
searching for a dedicated facility that we could operate from on a year-round basis, as we have long outgrown the 
spaces that we are currently using, or have limited access to. 
 
We were initially looking at several properties that included existing commercial and industrial structures; bare 
land; lease and purchase options in the same general area that we have operated from for over the last five years, 
as we have continually grown our client base from these communities.  We were very close several times to 
signing leases and depositing earnest monies to begin building on a commercial site that we purchased. 
 
Regrettably, due to circumstances and situations beyond our control, our attempts to build a year-round dedicated 
gymnastics facility, or modify an existing leased property in the immediate area at this time have been 
unsuccessful.  The monies that we have spent to date in order to secure a commercial site and to have contracted 
architectural building plans produced are lost and cannot be recovered.  We are as disappointed as many of you 
are that we’re unable at this time to build in the area, but we will look again at our options in the next year. 
 
Despite these setbacks, however, we have exciting news! 
 
Jumpn Gymnastics has this week entered into a lease agreement with the builders of the new Adrenaline Sports 
Center complex located just off Highway 10 in the City of Ramsey, MN, and obtained the necessary funding to 
purchase and install Olympic quality equipment and apparatus, and to operate as a full-time, year-round 
gymnastics training facility. 
 
With the equipment that we already own, we will be adding a full-size spring floor exercise system; trampolines; 
Tumbl-Trak; vault table and runway; several full-size uneven bar sets, many full-size balance beams; Ninja climbing 
wall and ropes; foam pit for dismount landings; and dance floor.  We may add additional equipment and sports as 
we adjust into our new building and as space allows. 
 
We are tentatively planning on opening our new facility in August, 2018, hopefully in time for our Summer Session 
Two program.  Our new address at that time will be: 
 
Jumpn Gymnastics, Inc. 
8710 – 147

th
 Avenue NW, Suite 100 

Ramsey, MN 55303 
763-355-2815 

Entrance off of Bunker Lake Blvd, west of Armstrong Blvd and north of Hwy 10. 

 
We are still offering our Summer Session One program classes at our existing Zimmerman location, and are 
accepting class enrollments at this time.  We at Jumpn Gymnastics sincerely hope that our existing athlete 
members and their parents, our friends, and volunteers are able to support us in this new endeavor, and can 
continue their training by following us into our new building location.  We value your dedication and time that you 
have shown us these past many years, and we look forward to providing your athlete with the continued 
professional training that we are renowned for. 
 
Thank you.  

Sheila Ewer 
Owner 


